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27th April 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of Primary 4 -7 children 

 

 

I hope that you and your families have managed to enjoy at least some of the sunny weather over the past 

few days.   

 

We were really pleased to see so many children engaging with their learning last week however for some, I 

know that you have had issues with Teams and with easily finding learning activities for your children.  

Therefore from today, you will find learning grids for all year groups both on our Learning Hub -

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/harrysmuirps/   and also on Teams.  These grids bring together a 

range of activities for the week into 1 place and we have also highlighted priority tasks (reading/writing, 

numeracy & health and wellbeing) on the grids as a place to start.  These priority tasks will also be set as 

assignments within Teams to allow children to share their learning where possible. 

 

Please also remember that paper copies of grids and activities are available if you would prefer so please 

get in contact with the school office on 01506 434501 or email us directly at wlharrysmuir-

ps@westlothian.org.uk and we will get back to you as soon as we can. 

 

Stay safe and thank you, 

 

 

Tim Wallace 

Head Teacher 

tim.wallace@westlothian.org.uk 
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